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On Thursday, we say a sad goodbye to 

Mrs Bashford. She is going on to work 

within speech therapy. This is an area 

of work she has been wanting to do 

for a long time and has been fortunate 

in securing a position in this field. We 

wish her all the best in her new career 

and we will really miss her. Thank you 

for all you’ve done here Mrs Bashford.  

Mrs Layton will start as a full time 

teaching assistant on Friday 6th July. 

 

 
 

  
  
  

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

       
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Certificates 
 

Our Pupils of the Week are: 
 

Caspar and Tom 

We only achieved  

89.26% attendance this  

week. More cases of chicken 

pox in Dragons! Eagles have 

done well though. 

 
 

Congratulations Olivia and  
Annabel for your beautiful 

handwriting!  

 
 

Congratulations  
L-Jay and Kaci 

for your writing this week   

Collective  

Worship 

We learnt all about the story of the 

Prodigal Son. We thought about how 

the father willingly forgave his son 

despite what he’d done and welcomed 

him back into the family. We thought 

about how the Prodigal Son would 

have felt going back to his father to 

seek his forgiveness. 

Mathlete of the Week 

Tyler 
Well done for  

reaching 2691 points 

Success for Savannah 
 

Last Sunday Savannah won 
2 silver medals for her karate. 

She got one for doing pairs 
with another girl. For this, the 
pair had to synchronise every 
move together on the mat. Her 

second medal was for her 
individual performance.  

She had to 'battle it out' on the 
mat and go against 5 people! 
She made it to the final where 
she was up against a 10 year 

old boy! Congratulations 
Savannah on your success - 

there's no wonder all your 
grown ups are feeling  

proud of you! 

This week’s Head teacher 

Awards go to 

 

250 Dojos – Kaci, Sophie & Tyler 
 
 

St Gregory's 
On Monday, Michelle and Sandra 

from St Gregory's Church came to 

work with the children. Michelle is 

the children's worker for the 

church and Sandra came along to 

help. These ladies spent lunchtime 

with the children doing a craft 

activity. Children all made their 

own lolly stick disciple and learnt 

about who the disciples were. It is 

lovely to have a link with our local 

church and this lunchtime craft  

is going to be an ongoing 

activity. They are coming again 

next Monday to do more fun 

activities with the children. We are 

very thankful for their support. 

Mathletics - Hall of Fame 
 

I was so excited this week to learn 

that Kieran had managed to get his 

name on the Mathletics Hall of 

Fame!  He was 58th in the world and 

48th in the UK! I was so proud that 

Kieran was the first student to put 

Aiskew, Leeming Bar CE Primary 

School on the Mathletics map!  

Don't forget, children have until 

midnight on Sunday to collect  

points for the Mathletics Summer 

Challenge. There are special 

certificates for children who have 

earned over 1000 points this week. 

Twitter  
 

                      School has been 

                      tweeting interesting  

                      things that have  

                      happened recently  

  in school and has used Twitter to   

  celebrate success. Please follow  

  the school @Aiskewleemingbar  

  on Twitter. Thank you to all the  

  grown ups who have taken the  

  time to like and retweet recent  

  tweets! 

 

 

Green Fingers? 
The plant pots in our sensory 

garden are looking very sad!  

Is there anyone who is willing to 

donate a few plants and/or able to 

come and plant up the pots. It 

could be a lovely Golden Time 

activity - a small group of children, 

along with one of school's adults 

could help you do some planting.  

If you think you are able to help, 

please contact Mrs Stanley  

or Mrs Bentley. 
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If you would like a hard copy of this newsletter sent home please contact Mrs Bentley in the school office. 

Dates for your Diary  - Summer Term 2018 

July 

Wednesday 4th See letter Y6 friendship day at Bedale High School 

Thursday 5th 1.30pm Sports Day (Friday 6th if postponed due to rain) 

Monday 9th  9.15 – 1.30pm New EYFS morning and lunch without parent 

Tuesday 10th 
See letter 
All day 

Y6 induction day 1 at Bedale High School  
Y2 children transition day into Eagles 

Wednesday 11th 
See letter 
All day 

Y6 induction day 2 at Bedale High School  
 Y2 children transition day into Eagles 

Thursday 12th All day Whole school visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Monday 16th 12.30 – 3pm KS2 cluster athletics competition 

Wednesday 18th 12 noon Y6 leavers lunch 

Thursday 19th  9.00am Leavers assembly, all parents invited 

Friday 20th 1.15pm School finishes for the school year 

Dates for your Diary  - first half of Autumn Term 2018 

September   

Monday 3rd All day Teacher training day 

Tuesday 4th All day Teacher training day 

Wednesday 5th 8.55am Children return to school for the start of the new year 


